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Essential works are planned on Fordwich Way, National Cycle Network (NCN) Route 1 to 
replace the footbridge immediately west of the George & Dragon Pub car park in Fordwich.

A temporary route closure is necessary for the duration of these works.

The planned works period is:

2 October – end November 2024 

Sustrans is the charity making it easier for people to walk and cycle.

We connect people and places, create liveable neighbourhoods, transform
the school run and deliver a happier, healthier commute.
Join us on our journey. 

www.sustrans.org.uk
Registered Charity No. 326550 (England and Wales) SC039263 (Scotland). 

To find out more,
please contact:
E: south@sustrans.org.uk
T: 01179 150 574

During the temporary closure, alternative arrangements 
will need to be made by the public. 
We are sorry for any inconvenience this may cause. 
Footpath CB163 remains accessible and open.
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